
 

SCHOOL  BOARD  OPENING 

The Miller Twp. C.C. School Board has canvassed the votes from the April 4, 2017 

election.  Three people were seated, with one opening still not filled.  The Board will 

appoint one person to fill this seat.  If you are interested in becoming a member of the 

School Board, please submit a letter of interest and include why you would be a good 

School Board member to the school office by May 12, 2017. 

       Qualifications:   

1.  U.S. Citizen 

2.  Resident of the State of IL and of the Miller Twp. School Dist. #210 for at 

least one year preceding the election/appointment. 

3. At least 18 years of age. 

4.  A registered voter. 

5.  Neither a trustee nor a school treasurer.  

6.  Not a child sex offender as defined in Section 11-9.3 of the Criminal Code. 
 

 

 

 

 


